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“See, I make all things new!”  
~ Rev 21:1-5  

 
 
My dear parishioners, 
 
Easter is a time to revitalize our membership in the flock of  
Jesus. The church needs each of us and we need the church.  
We follow Christ by belonging to the church of Nativity,  
registering here, coming to Mass weekly, receiving sacraments 
here, supporting parish activities, sharing its life, refreshing 
ourselves in our Catholic faith and sharing that faith with  
others.   
 
The Risen Christ is truly with us and our parish is filled with 
life! Our 8th graders were Confirmed in April. Our 2nd Graders 
made their First Communion during May. We love you and are 
so proud of you! Yes, Nativity is a wonderful community in 
which to live because people are striving to live the new  
commandment, “Love one another.”   
 
Jesus makes all things new. With Jesus in our lives, something 
completely new occurs in our everyday life as we live the  
new Commandment of love. Newness often makes us fearful,  
including the newness that God brings us and the newness 
which God asks of us. Brothers and sisters, let us not be closed 
to the newness God wants to bring into our lives. Let the risen 
Jesus enter your life. He is life! He is close to you, He is with 
you and will give you the peace and strength you are looking 
for.  
 
Love and Blessings, 
 
 
Msgr. Bob Cilinski 
Pastor 

     A Message from our Pastor 
Msgr. Bob Cilinski 

DIOCESAN RETIRED PRIESTS’  
SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND! 

This collection is an opportunity for you to give back to our  
retired priests who have given the greater part of their lives to 

serve each of you and our diocesan Church.  
Currently there are 29 retired priests and an additional  

22 diocesan priests who will retire in the next ten years. 
Please consider donating to this important collection.  

Thank you for your kind support. 

 
 

We give thanks to God for the selec-
tion of our new Holy Father. A perfect 
choice for our world and church at  
this time. Our school children cheered 
when they saw the American flag  
being held by well-wishers in the vast 
crowd in St Peter's Square, knowing 
that an American had been chosen 
Pope made them very proud. 
 

Our Father Cedric Wilson, who assists 
at Nativity, is Augustinian. He went to 
the seminary with Pope Leo! 

 
In taking the name Leo XIV, he reminds us of the church's  
social teaching, the dignity of the human person, and our soli-
darity as members of the human family. His personal ministry  
as a priest and bishop represents the church's presence here  
and throughout the world in serving the poor and needy.  
And he used to go by 'Fr. Bob' when he was a priest!  
 

Let us unite in prayer and celebration for the Holy Father!  
 

Msgr. Bob Cilinski, 
Pastor 

The Importance of  Sunday Mass 

As the body will die without food, the soul will expire  
without nourishment. As Catholics, that spiritual nourishment 
comes at the Sunday Eucharist. The Lord’s Day is essential for 

our faith. Make Sunday Mass the heart of your week. 

Deacon Christian Nojdzela will be ordained a priest 
on Saturday, June 7, 2025 at 11:00 am  

at the Cathedral of St Thomas More 
 

Fr. Christian Nojdzela will celebrate a First Mass at Nativity  
on Sunday, June 15 at 11:00am. A reception will follow in the  

Fr. Martin Center where Father will give his first priestly  
blessing. A basket will be placed at the reception for cards and 

monetary gifts in support of Fr. Christian as he begins his 
priestly ministry. All are invited! 
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Knights of Columbus George Getek Memorial 

Pro-Life Scholarships for High School 
and College/Trade School Students 

 

Eight awards will be awarded to students who best exemplify  
the traits of the pro-life spirit through their respective essay/
artistic responses and efforts.  
 

- Two $500 1st-place scholarships* and two $150 Runner-up 
scholarships* to college/trade school students 
- Two $250 1st-place scholarships* and two $100 Runner-up 
scholarships* to high school students will be awarded. 
*The two scholarships at each award level (e.g., two 1st-place 
finishers) will be given as follows:  

• One to a daughter of a Nativity parishioner (or a registered 
parishioner herself)  

• One to a son of a Nativity parishioner (or a registered parish-
ioner himself). 

 

More details and application forms are available on the  
Parish website, https://nativityburke.org/category/ 

upcoming-events/. Application submissions are due  
no later than midnight, May 31st, 2025.  

Awards will be announced in June. Visit: 
https://nativityburke.org/getek-memorial-scholarship/ 

 

The Ancient Order of Hibernians, Monsignor  
Bradican Division, invites all Catholic men of  
Irish descent to join the oldest and largest Irish  
Organization in America.  
 

We welcome new members to celebrate our Irish heritage and 
live our motto of Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity.  
For more information, please contact Bill Canavan at  
wcanavan@cox.net. 

Fall Festival 2026 Kick-off Meeting - May 28 at 7:00pm 
Room 203 - Nativity School  

The Nativity Fall Festival committee is hosting a kick off meeting to 
start planning for this year's festival. We are in need of additional 

committee members to contribute to the success of the event.  
If you are interested and would like to learn more, please come  

to the meeting! Email Steve & TusaRebecca Pannucci  
at fallfestival@nativityburke.org for more information. 

Pray the Pro-Life Rosary with Us! 
When: Usually Fridays after Nativity’s 7:30am Mass. 
Where: 900 S. Washington Street, Falls Church.  
Join Nativity in peacefully praying the Pro-Life Rosary on  
the sidewalk in front of the Falls Church abortion facility for  
mothers in need and for the protection of human life.   
Contact rickloffredo@outlook.com to join us! 
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MASS INTENTIONS & 
MASS SCHEDULE 

“We are God's People”  
1 Peter 2:10 

 

 
Monday, May 19th 
7:30 am     Mother's Day Novena 
 

Tuesday, May 20th 
7:30 am     Special Intention in Thanksgiving 
12:00 pm    Special Intention 
 

Wednesday, May 21st 
7:30 am  † John Anthony Casazza 
3:00 pm  † Mohamed Zahran (Burke Healthcare) 
 

Thursday, May 22nd 
7:30 am  † Barbara Boyd 
12:00 pm † David Lynch 
 

Friday, May 23rd 
7:30 am  † Philip Rifice 
9:00 am     Special Intention for the Khoddami Family 
 

Saturday, May 24th 
9:00 am  † Stephen Piraino 
5:00 pm  † Lisa Celestino 
7:00 pm     Special Intention for Leo Olivera 
 

Sunday, May 25th 
7:00 am  † Sara Llanos 
9:00 am  † Soledad Morales 
11:00 am † Robert DeVito 
1:00 pm     Parishioners 
5:30 pm  † Joe Beres 

 
In prayer, let us remember  

the sick and deceased of the parish 
visit nativityburke.org for the Priest Mass Schedule 

TWO WORDS: “THE NATIVITY YARD SALE IS 
RIGHT AROUND THE CORNER!” 

During your annual spring clean-up and before tossing out your 
former “treasures”, please consider storing them in a corner of 
your garage or basement for donation to the Annual Yard Sale. 
The Nativity Annual Yard Sale for Charity sponsored by the 

Knights of Columbus Father Vincent S. Sikora Council 7992, is 
Saturday, June 28, 2025. Collections will begin Saturday,  

June 21, 2025 and continue through Wednesday June 25, 2025.  
Your donations are tax-deductible and sincerely appreciated. 

 

St. Lucy Summer Food Drive to support Catholic 
Charities in its campaign against hunger in the  
Diocese will take place on:  
Saturday, June 7th from 9:00AM-1:00PM 

 

The St. Lucy truck will be parked at the rear of the church park-
ing lot nearest Old Keene Mill Road (like in the previous food 
drives). During that time, you can drive to the truck and our 
team will take any donations from your vehicle (please place 
your donations in your trunk for safe and easy removal).  
 

Catholic Charities also accepts monetary donations, especially 
grocery gift cards (Giant, Safeway, etc.); any donation is  
welcome! Please make any checks out to CCDA, with  
“St. Lucy Project” in the memo line.  
We can always use help with loading donations; if you’d like  
to volunteer, please sign up at: https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/20F0D49ADAE29A6FE3-stlucy1.  
If you would like to help hand out the blue bags after Mass on  
31 May and 1 June, please join us in the narthex after Commun-
ion. If you have questions, please email the St. Lucy Team at 
nativity.stlucyteam@gmail.com. Thank you and God bless you! 

The Gift Shop urgently needs new volunteers!  
We need two volunteers for the Sunday 11:00 am Mass and  

two volunteers for the Sunday 5:30 pm Mass. Must be registered 
Nativity parishioners who usually attend those Masses. Willing to 
learn how to use the cash register and stay for half an hour after 

the Masses. If you are interested, please leave your name  
and telephone number at the gift shop or parish office. 

 

Many Cookies, Many Thanks!!! 
 

Thank you to all those who contributed home-baked and prayer-
filled cookies in support of the Nativity Parish Prison Ministry. 
Team members participating in this weekend's Kairos prison 
retreat took over 300 dozen cookies with them which will  
certainly touch the hearts of the imprisoned.  
 

Once the appeal for help went out, several parish ministries 
(SPRED, Family Ministry, Cursillo, Rosary Ministry, Walking 
With Purpose), the 7th grade religious education students, and 
other parishioners stepped up.  
 

I wish you could be there to see the look in the eyes of those 
who have been locked away from love as they receive this  
outpouring of cookies and kindness. May God bless you all! 
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Please join us for our May Meeting on May 20th  
from 1:00-3:00pm in the Father Ready Room at Nativity 

Need something to do with your children over the summer?  
Can they count to 10 and string beads? Then you should join  
the Rosary Ministry and learn how to make Rosaries.  
This is a great family activity and you will be helping to get  
Rosaries into praying hands all over the world! All supplies are 
provided! You may know Pope Francis instituted the Season of 
Creation (September-October) to encourage good stewardship  
of resources and kindness to one another in doing so.  
  

In his memory — and because every day is really 
a celebration of God's creation — plenty of green/
white rosary kits are available, both with and  
without cut twine.  
Please help us make as many green rosaries in all 
different shades of Green in memory of the Pope.  
If you have any questions you can contact us 
at rosaryministry@nativityburke.org 

ART, DRAMA, MUSICAL THEATRE CAMPS  
for K-12 in a Catholic setting 

 

Since 2004, Spotlight on the Arts Summer Camps has  
offered Broadway Spotlight, Drama Bootcamp, Art Explorer, 
and Arts & Crafts Fun Camps to hundreds of Diocesan families 
and friends. This July 7th - 18th young people are invited to 
experience top level instruction as they engage in creative fun 
through Acting, Visual Art, Music, and more!  
The camps are taught by professional Catholic educators very 
accomplished in their area of expertise.  Each week concludes 
with either an Art Showcase or a Theatrical Performance by  
the campers. Through May 31st, all campers will receive a free  
t-shirt. Additionally, there are discounts for families that enroll  
3 or more kids!  
Learn more and register at www.SpotlightSummerCamps.com. 

The Car Ministry accepts vehicles, reconditions them and then 
provides them as a gift to low-income families referred by pastors 
and social agencies. Click on the "Donate your Car" link on the 

Car Ministry's website, www.carministry.org, or contact the  
charity’s Director, Larry Gordon at 703.237.8479 for more info. 
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2025 BISHOP’S LENTEN APPEAL ABOUNDING IN HOPE!  
 

Happy Easter Season blessings and thank you for your continued 
support of our Bishop’s Lenten Appeal! As of May 1, our  
pledges and one-time donations total $763,271 with about 16% 
of our registered Nativity families participating. That’s getting 
very close to our $770,000 dollar goal, but we still need parish-
ioners who haven’t given to join in at any amount, no matter 
how large or small. If you haven’t participated in this year’s 
campaign and now want to, check this link arlingtondiocese.org/
BLA or scan the QR code here or just respond to Bishop’s  
Burbidge’s and Msgr. Bob’s request you received in the mail. 
Your support greatly helps the many charities, 
ministries, and programs throughout the Diocese and 
so much here at Nativity. Thank you once again and 
may God bless you for your sacrificial gift. 
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A Message  
from the Nativity Creation Care Ministry 
 

It must be spring! In Creation Care News, thirteen ministry 
members visited the Thompson Wildlife Refuge on a "field trip" 
to enjoy God's Creation in the form of the wonderful spring 
wildflowers! This was followed by a visit to a Catholic-owned 
winery, featured in the Arlington Catholic Herald.  
Both our St. Kateri gardens and our Fiacre Vegetable Gardens 
are now featured in the Catholic Garden Network. If you enjoy 
gardening, we are always in need of additional volunteers for 
weeding, watering, and harvesting.  
Under the direction of Bob Colella, Rebecca Judge and  
others, the workcamp teens built a new garden composting area 
as practice for their upcoming projects. They also constructed  
several trellises from materials prepared and donated by Barry 
Basselgia. Thank you workcamp! 
Thank you Creation Care Ministry members and Laurel Garden 
Club for planting the Fiacre Vegetable gardens for spring! All 
produce is donated to the parish ministry - No Hands But Yours 
and to a local special-ed teacher in a Fairfax County Title 1 
School.  
And lastly, congrats to Mrs. Byrnes and her Nativity School 4th 
graders for successfully planting the "Three Sisters" (beans,  
corn and squash) in the remaining Fiacre garden beds during  
Colonial Day. For more information about Creation Care  
Ministry: nativitycreationcare@gmail.com.  

Pro-Life Corner:  
IVF and the Christian Family - Fertility and in vitro fertiliza-
tion (IVF) are incredibly sensitive topics and deserve to be treat-
ed with a spirit of accompaniment, compassion, and understand-
ing. Bishop Burbidge encourages considering his pastoral letter: 
https://www.arlingtondiocese.org/2025/01/22/the-christian-
family-in-vitro-fertilization-and-heroic-witness-to-true-love/ 
Help Deliver Baby Cribs through “Project Manger” - June 
14th from 9:30am-Noon. Join us on at A Woman Choice Center, 
6201 Leesburg Pike, #220, Falls Church. Only need to deliver 
new boxed cribs and packaged sheets in local area around Falls 
Church, no assembly required. Contact  
rickloffredo@outlook.com. 
A Woman's Choice Center - Providing Compassionate Support 
– Free pregnancy, medical, educational, and support services for 
women and families. awomanschoicecenter.com, 703.538.4305 
The Planned Parenthood Myth/Defund Planned Parenthood - 
“Planned Parenthood supporters insist that if the abortion giant 
loses its ~$700 million taxpayer subsidy, women will lose access 
to basic health care. The reality is that the legitimate services 
Planned Parenthood claims to provide are overstated--and wide-
ly available elsewhere. Former Planned Parenthood manager 
Ramona Trevino recently joined The 40 Days for Life Podcast to 
expose how the abortion chain uses the "basic health care" myth 
as a cover for killing hundreds of thousands of babies every 
year.” (40daysforlife.com) 
Tepeyac Pro-Life OB/GYN - Faith-based Pro-life OB/GYN: 
restoring human person with modern medicine and healing of 
Christ. tepeyacobgyn.com, 703.273.9440. 
Gabriel Project - Pregnancy Outreach for Expectant Mothers: 
Offers emotional, spiritual, material, and financial support 
through a pregnancy helpline and parish-based volunteer 
“Angel” support, helpforpregnantwomen.org, 
866.444.3553. 
Mary's Comfort of VA - Ensuring Expectant Mothers 
Shelter, Support and New Beginnings: Provides train-
ing in parenting and life skills, career coaching and 
educational advancement. maryscomfortva.org, 
703.455.4500. 
Catholic Charities Pregnancy and Adoption Services - Provides 
transformative services to those impacted by unplanned preg-
nancy. https://www.ccda.net/need-help/pregnancy-and-adoption-
services/, 703.841.3830. 
Project Rachel - Help after Abortion: A safe place to share your 
emotions and work toward healing, helpafterabortion.org, 
703.841.2504.  
Rachel's Vineyard - A safe place to renew, rebuild and redeem 
broken hearts:  Weekend retreats offer  
supportive, confidential and non-judgmental 
environment. www.rachelsvineyard.org/, 
877.467.3463. 
Marian Homes: Purchases and maintains 
affordable homes for individuals with intel-
lectual disabilities. marianhomes.org/. 

Interested in advertising in the bulletin? Call Mike Jurosky  
at 717-648-5996 or email: mjurosky@diocesan.com 

FOR SAFETY REASONS, PLEASE DO NOT DROP OFF  
OR LEAVE USED CLOTHING OR OTHER HOUSEHOLD 
ITEMS IN OUR NARTHEX OR AT ANY OF OUR EXITS 

If you have items to donate, please call the Parish Office at  
703 455 2400 first to find out if there is a need. You can also  
always contact ECHO at 703 569 9160 or visit them to drop  
off donations at 7205 Old Keene Mill Road in Springfield. 
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Linktree Universal Sign-up Link - Volunteer for an event!  Scroll 
down to view all event. https://linktr.ee/fr_sikora_council_7992. 

 

Council Meetings: 1st and 3rd Tuesdays. First meeting is a  
business meeting, the second meeting of the month is devoted  
to faith formation. Rosary 7:15PM; meeting at 7:30PM.  
Fellowship follows. Meet in the Nativity school cafeteria.  
Linktree Universal Sign-up Link:  
Volunteer for an event! Scroll down to view all events.  
https://linktr.ee/fr_sikora_council_7992 
Nativity School Field Day: Thursday, May 29. Join the grill 
crew! SUG is pending. 
End of School BBQ: Friday, June 6, last day of school at  
Nativity, the council will provide a BBQ. Join the grill crew! 
SUG is pending. 
St. Lucy Food Drive: Saturday, June 7, 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM. 
We need six able-bodied volunteers (three per two-hour shift) to 
lend a hand.  See SUG on LinkTree. We will hand out blue bags 
after every Mass during the May31-June 1 weekend. Please  
consider joining us to help.  
Food for Others: Volunteer for food distribution to the poor, 
delivered on designated Thursday or Friday evenings.  
For Thursdays, contact Br. Mark Sawyer at   
sawyerkoc7992@verizon.net. Fridays, contact Br. Matt  
Stockburger at mstock_w@yahoo.com. Deliver food from  
Giant to the FFO warehouse Tuesday mornings; contact  
Br. Bob Colella robert.colella.86@gmail.com.  
Nativity Ushers assist at collections: Volunteer for your Mass! 
Volunteer on Link Tree for a database of potential helpers!  
Sunday Mass Coffee and Cookies: We are providing coffee 
and cookies following Sunday morning Masses. See Linktree.  
Handy Knights Ministry: Parishioners unable to perform basic 
maintenance tasks or small home repairs due to health or other 
factors, contact the “Handy Knights.” 
Email handyknightsofnativity@gmail.com.  
The Fraternal Committee: Brothers helping brothers in need 
of assistance. Brothers and their families (living and deceased) 
in need of a helping hand, contact Br. John Landy at  
navyy8@yahoo.com. 
3rd Degree Knights: Grow with 4th Degree - participate in 
patriotic activities that promote Catholic citizenship. 4th Degree 
Assembly meets the second Tuesday of the month in the Nativi-
ty school cafeteria: 7:30 PM rosary, 7:45 pm business meeting 
followed by fellowship. If you are interested, please contact our 
Faithful Navigator Mark Corzine at fn2996@vakofc.org.  
Join the Knights! The Knights of Columbus is an international 
Order of Catholic men who are called to lead with faith, protect 
our families, serve others, and defend values in a busy changing 
world. Join today at https://www.kofc.org/joinus. Your dues will 
be free for one year: Be sure to enter our council #7992  
and the code BLESSEDMCGIVNEY when you register.  

 NATIVITY CATHOLIC SCHOOL      
A Blue Ribbon School of Excellence  

nativityschool.org 

Nativity Students Celebrate Seder  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
A retelling of the story of the liberation of the Israelites from 
slavery in ancient Egypt, The Seder, is an annual Lenten  
tradition retold by our Sixth Graders.  
Filled with history, symbolism, and reverence, this story is 
drawn right from the Book of Exodus in The Hebrew Bible. 
************************************* 

Important Upcoming Dates ~~ 
Monday, May 19 – Golf Tournament 
Monday, May 19 – Shakespeare Week Begins 
Tuesday, May 20 – 6th Grade Field Trip 
Tuesday, May 20 – 8th Grade Field Trip 
Wednesday, May 21 – Kinder Field Trip 
Thursday, May 22 – Charlotte’s Web Debut 
Friday, May 23 – Preschool/PreK Last Day 
Monday, May 26 – Memorial Day - No School 
Tuesday, May 27 – Principal/Teacher of the Day 

************************************** 
Yes, Catholic education is worth the investment! 

Nativity Catholic School is committed to making Catholic 
education accessible to  those who desire it, and offers  
financial assistance to make their dream come true. 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY:  
The next Prayer Shawl meeting will be held on Mon-
day morning, May 19th at 9:30 am in the Fr. Ready 

 room. This ministry is open to all members of our community!  
 

It provides a tangible sign of our prayers and concern to the  
critically ill. Members lovingly craft shawls, which are  
subsequently blessed by a priest, and shared with those in need. 

NEED TO TALK? 
Catholic Charities provides quality mental health services  
& counselors grounded in a Catholic understanding of the  

human person. “Nativity’s Counselor” Ms. Marguerite Turner, 
MS, LPC visits Nativity to counsel clients in-person  

on Thursdays from 10:00am-6:00pm. She is available  
to talk with any parishioners who may be struggling.  

To set up an appointment, please contact Marguerite at  
703-454-2415 or mmturner@ccda.net. 

https://linktr.ee/fr_sikora_council_7992
mailto:handyknightsofnativity@gmail.com
mailto:navyy8@yahoo.com


 
  
  

 

 
 Nativity Catholic Church, Burke Virginia                Fifth Sunday of Easter May 18, 2025 



 
  
  

 

 
 Nativity Catholic Church, Burke Virginia                Fifth Sunday of Easter May 18, 2025 

 

CONNECT WITH NATIVITY BY 
DOWNLOADING THE FREE  

myParish APP 
 
 

Nativity Parishioners can keep up to date with church 
events and notifications but you can also have access 
to prayers, readings, and reflections on your phone at 
all times. 
 

This first-of-its-kind app for iOS and Android devices, 
myParish helps build stronger Catholic communities 
and better engage the New Evangelization.  

 

You can download it for free and just add Nativity 
Catholic Church, Burke VA in the search field for  
our parish. If you have any questions please call  
the parish office. 

 

NO HANDS BUT YOURS MINISTRY 
 

No Hands But Yours is an original Nativity Ministry 
doing God’s work by serving those less fortunate mem-
bers of His flock. We work distributing food, clothing, 
and personal items to the poor and homeless in DC and 
northern VA every Sunday morning, rain or shine.  

 

We also have weekly trips into designated areas bringing Panera 
bread donations along with help from local food banks. Through 
the blessings of God, we have grown through our Nativity  
community and continue to do so. For more details visit the  
Nativity Parish website at https://nativityburke.org/service/ 
no-hands-but-yours/. Families are also welcomed! If you have 
interest in learning more and would like to participate in daily/
Sunday runs, please contact John Rubino at: 
john.albert.rubino@gmail.com. 

The Associates of St. John Bosco (ASJB), a Catholic non-profit 
in the diocese founded by Fr. Christopher Vaccaro, has opened its 
scholarship application for all current and rising college students. 
This year, ASJB has more than doubled their scholarship offer-
ings! ASJB will be awarding up to $40,000 to up to five worthy 
recipients who seek to serve the Church in some way after they 

graduate from college. Applicants must be residents of the  
Diocese of Arlington. Students may apply by May 19, 2025,  

by visiting: www.asjb.org/scholarship-program. 

ECHO Scholarships to NVCC 
ECHO sponsors some financial aid scholarships for students 
who attend Northern Virginia Community College and who live 
in ECHO’s service area. The scholarships of $1,000 each can be 
used toward tuition, books and supplies  Preference is given to 
students whose families are clients of ECHO, but the scholar-
ships are not limited only to client families. The process for  
students to apply can be found at nvcc.edu/admissions/
financialaid/index.html. Even if a person is not yet enrolled at 
NVCC, there is no cost to get a student ID login to find out more 
about scholarship opportunities. 

PRIME TIME SINGLE CATHOLICS (PTSC):  
We are a social group, mostly aged 60 and over. (35 to 

59? Ask about our free associate-membership group.) Come on 
out with us to: dinner in Occoquan (June 1); Outdoor Stations at 

Nativity Church (June  4); Spring Dance at Epiphany Church 
(June 7) ; Thursday lunches (June 12 & 26); square dancing 

(Tuesdays); Father's Day breakfast at Arlington K of C (June 15); 
musical play (June 15); walk at Claude Moore Park (June 18); 

Annual Picnic (June 22); serving meal at Christ House (June 28). 
For details, visit our website: bit.ly/ptsc. With questions or to 

RSVP, email Tom at ptscnva@gmail.com. 

The Knights of Columbus - Dames Auxiliary 
Come join the Nativity Dames! We are the wives, sisters, 

daughters, mothers of the men in the Knights of Columbus. 
Our purpose is to support and assist our Fr Vincent Sikora 

council. Our fellowship and information meetings are held the 
1st Tuesday of the month, 7:30 pm, in the Fr Ready room. 

The next meeting is August 3. For more info, please contact 
RoseAnne Zivich at brzivich@aim.com. 

Follow Bishop Burbidge on X! 
Bishop Burbidge has over 25,000 followers on  
Twitter! His daily reflections and posts are popular 
and insightful. Follow him @BishopBurbidge. 
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